
Between 09/06/2024 and 12/06/2024 there was a technical malfunction in the 
appointment portal, as a result of which no applications were accepted. 
 
Applicants who attempted to submit their application via the portal during this 
period and did not receive confirmation of receipt of their documents are 
requested to resubmit their application. The University of Göttingen has extended 
the application deadline by two weeks and apologises for any inconvenience 
caused. 


